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March 31, 2009 

Florida Public Service Commission 

Attention Ann Cole, Commission Clerk 

As per our conversation, Arrow Communications no longer resells Long Distance. We 
would like to cancel or certificate #TIl93-08-0-Ro Please make this effective 12-31­
2008. 

We paid the certificate for the year 2008. 

Should you need anything further on this, please feel free to contact me at 772-597-7001. 
Can you please forward some documentation showing this cancellation so we have 
something for our records? 

0 :0Thank you for your help with this matter. \D iI. 
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